
Temporary suspension of the Coin Cart
services

The following is issued on behalf of the Hong Kong Monetary Authority:

     In view of the latest situation of COVID-19, the Coin Cart services will
be temporarily suspended with effect from tomorrow (January 6) until further
notice. The service suspension aims to reduce social contact and the risk of
the virus' spread in the community.

     The Hong Kong Monetary Authority (HKMA) will continue to monitor the
situation closely. Members of the public are advised to visit the HKMA
website or social media channels for the latest information of Coin Cart
services.
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